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LETIER OF COMMENT NO. 

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 20094:40 PM 

To: Adrian Mills; Diane Inzano; Joseph Vernuccio; Kevin Stoklosa; Kristofer Anderson; Mark Trench; 
Meghan Clark; Peter Proestakes; Russell Golden; Vita Martin; Wade Fanning 

Subject: FW: Proposed FSP FAS 115-a, FAS 124-a, and EITF 99-20-b 

From: Smith, Steve [mailto:Steve.Smith@Sharonview.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2009 4: 18 PM 
To: Director - FASB 
Subject: Proposed FSP FAS 115-a, FAS 124-a, and EITF 99-20-b 

Technical Director, 

I 3m fully supportive with all provisions of FSP FAS 115-a, FAS 124-a, and EITF 99-20-b, as proposed, except for 
the effective dates. I believe retroactive application to a prior interim or annual reporting period ended after 
December 15, 2008 should be allowed, if desired. 

Steve Smith, CPA. PFS 
Chief Financial Officer 
Sharonview Federal Credit Union 
1081-521 Corporate Center Drive 

Fort Mill. SC 29707 

(P) 704-969-6705 (F) 704-719·2266 

steve,smilh@sharonvieworg 

!;.haronview Federal Credit Union does not conduct any financial transactions through email. Never email 
your account numbers, social security number or any other private/personal information. 
This e-mail.andanyattachmentsthereto.isintended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and 
may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this e­
mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail, and any 
attachments thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify 
me by replying to this message or by calling 704-969-2999. Please permanently delete the original and any 
copy of any e-mail or printout thereof. 
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